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Newsletter 

Children’s Day in the Park! 
 

Thank you to all families for your support and 
understanding with the changes with Preschool for 
Children’s Day in the park.  
The day in the park was a huge success with many 
families joining in some engaging activities with 
some early childhood, family and health services in 
our community.  
We hope you have a great day and connected with 
your friends and other services in our community 
who can support your child and your family.  
 
This week’s theme of children’s week for us to all 
reflect on: 
 
‘'Children have the right to good quality health 
care, clean water, nutritious food and a clean 
environment so that they will stay healthy’. 

 
We all support one another to give our children the 
best possible opportunities.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Exploring our environment  
 

This term has begun with a strong 
interest in exploring our 
environment such as playing in our 
new garden area and finding bugs 
and snails. The children are 
engaged and making predictions 
about what they find in their 
environment to then discuss with 
peers and educators and research 
to learn more.  
They are also making them a home 
with food, caring for what they find 
and proudly showing their family 
and friends what they have found.  
Thank you for sharing stories and 
photos about how your child’s 
interest has continued at home.  
We look forward to continuing to 
make improvements to our new 
outdoor environment this term.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
 
This term, our friends starting 
school in 2020 will be going to 
orientation. Thank you for 
communicating when your child will 
be at orientation at the school they 
will be attending for Kindergarten. 
Children in Session Two going to 
orientation at our school will be 
taken up to orientation by Miss 
Pilkington and families and collected 
from the Kindergarten classroom. 
Please ensure you sign out at 
Kindergarten on our sign out sheet. 
Children in Session Two not going 
to Central or Kindergarten in 2020 
will continue their program in 
Preschool as normal with some 
slight staffing changes.  

 
 
 
 
 

Treasure Every Moment with your Child! 
(What special moment are you going to treasure 

with your child today?) 

 Have a cuddle with your child and read a 
book together. 

 Go to the park for a play with your child. 

 Take the time to do your child’s favourite 
activity with them.  

We would love to hear about special moments you 
have with your child each day. Your children love 
you so much!  
 
 

 

Friendly Reminder! 
As the days get hotter and the play gets messier 
and the days are filled with learning, growing and 
learning- please remember to pack spare clothes, a 
hat and water bottle each day in your child’s bag. 
Thank you for your support!  
 

 
 
 


